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Dear Sir

ADULT GAMING CENTRE APPLICATION, 574 HIGH ROAD 
WEMBLEY

I have seen the notice for this on the shop window and 
want to object. With the problems we already have in 
Wembley this should be refused.

It will increase the disorder we all already experience and 
will put off ordinary shoppers. Please turn down the 

licence.

Regulatory Services (Licensing),

Brent Civic Centre,

Engineers Way,

Wembley, 

HA9 OFJ



We authorise Knights solicitors of Two St Peter's Square, Manchester M2 3AA to represent us in 

objecting to the application for a Gambling Act licence by Chongie Entertainment Ltd at 574 High 

Road Wembley.

We acknowledge that we will not be responsible for that firms fees or any other costs arising.

Name.. 

Addres


